
	
  

Hambrick – 45 Garrison Street, Portland, ME 04102 
Application for historic preservation certificate of appropriateness 
 
 
Attachment B: Preliminary email communication re project between Rob Wiener and 
Marvin rep (Kate McGrath) 
 
 
From: Robert Wiener [mailto:RWIENER@portlandmaine.gov]   
Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2016 3:00 PM 
To: Kathleen McGrath <kmcgrath@marvinportland.com> 
Subject: RE: photo of the exterior of Garrison Street property 
  
Hi Kate, 
  
Do you mean they want the same odd horizontal divisions?  I highly recommend the 6/6, but if 
they want to match what is there now, I guess they can. We also recommend half screens, but 
they can use a full screen if it is to be highly transparent. 

Let me know if anything else comes up! 
Rob 
  
Robert Wiener 
Preservation Compliance Coordinator 
City of Portland 
(207) 756-8023 
 
 
 >>> "Kathleen McGrath" <kmcgrath@marvinportland.com> 2/11/2016 4:10 PM >>> 
Hi  Robert, 
  
The Garrison street job wants to move ahead.  They are in the process of filling out the 
Application for Historic Preservation Review.  They have agreed to the 2/2 (horizontal over 
horizontal) 5/8” grids.  The next question we have is regarding the screens.  Part 1, can they do 
a full screen,? Part 2, can the screen by high transparency?  Once, I have their final proposal 
ready, I will forward you a copy so you can see in writing what they want to do 

  
As always, thank you for your patience.  
 
Regards,  Kate 
 
	
  


